
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM FOR ADVT. NO. AD/VAR/2022/015 
 

With reference to the Advertisement No. AD/VAR/2022/015 dated 13.07.2022, for conducting Walk-In-Interview for the post 

of Assistant Professor ‘E’ (Radiodiagnosis) on Adhoc Basis. 

 

In partial modification to the advertisement, the Walk-In-Interview has been re-scheduled and it will be conducted on 

01.08.2022. 

 

The other terms and conditions as mentioned in Advertisement No. AD/VAR/2022/015 will remain the same. 

 


